

Athletics Committee Minutes
December 20, 2018
Began 8:05pm and ended 9:05 pm

· Fence was completed today.  We intend to do the roadside section of fence next and get bids for that.
· Stone will be ordered before the end of 2018.  We still need the permits. Bob will go to get them from the town.  (14 X 10 shed?)
· Discussed a new date for the meeting.  First Monday of the month at 7:30pm will be our new date and time.  Glen will talk to Suzie.
·  After discussion last night regarding the karate class diminishing in attendance, we discussed how it is not yet necessary to have them stop doing it but to inform them on how they will be shut down if it doesn’t increase.
· A Better Fence:  He gave us an estimate of $1270 for the C field fence. Backstop and the two wing posts need to be replaced.   We plan to ask if the town would share in the cost of the fence to be repaired.  Get bids for it ASAP.
· In order to get the horseshoe pits, we need the team to come and to take the lead on getting bids?
· Swim Team:  Kelly Ann will no longer be the assistant coach.  She recommends Olivia Maute since she is fully certified and has been most helpful to team functions.  Also, it is to be noted that camp and swim team worked out well together last summer.


Attending:  Pat Degnan, David Duff Bob Fehon & Glen Katz
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